
SUDEA Statement on Ukraine 

We want to express our solidarity with all people in and from Ukraine who are suffering 

immeasurably; our thoughts are with our colleagues and friends. We also wish to express our 

solidarity with the researchers and people worldwide who oppose and fear the consequences of 

Putin’s war. 

All team members collaborating within the research project “Sustainable Urban Development in the 

European Arctic (SUDEA): Towards Enhanced Transnational Cooperation in Remote Regions” strongly 

condemn the Russian invasion of Ukraine and the resulting war. 

 

 


